
 
 
 
 
Dear Members and Families, 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to everyone in the MMI family who persevered and 
made it through a very challenging year: 

To the staff at Masaryktown who worked hard to keep the park in excellent condition, awaiting 
the return of guests. 

To our members who patiently wait for on-site activities to resume and now participate in 
virtual meetings (cooking classes). 

To our many sponsors and stakeholders from MZV to local shops and services. 

To our loyal Novy Domov readers who also patiently wait for the rebirth of the newspaper in 
2021. 

To our dedicated MMI Board members who work throughout the year on committees and 
projects. 

To our volunteers and supporters who give their time and resources. 

Thank you to all and look forward to happy and healthy gatherings in 2021. 

After much discussion and input from members, I am pleased to present to you the updated 
MMI logo that will be used on letterhead and stationery and signage. It is a tribute to our 
previous logo that is being archived, but not forgotten.  

Veselé Vánoce! Season’s Greetings! 

 

Stay safe and healthy. 

 

 
 
Robert Tmej, President 
Masaryk Memorial Institute 
 


